
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:      Colchester            Term: Term 6 2023-2024       Topic: What’s on your plate? 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

This could be our busiest term yet! This 

term on top of our usual learning, we 

have had lots of mazing experiences 

outside of the classroom. It will be 

impossible to include everything so here 

are some highlights: 

The Corn Exchange 

As you know, we spent weeks rehearsing 

with Lottie in preparation for our 

performance of Fantastic MR Fox. Thank 

you so much for attending and 

supporting with picking up after the show.  

The students were fantastic, and truly 

professional. A moment to be proud of!! 

 

Paultons Park 

Thank you Emma for giving us all the 

opportunity to experience some amazing 

rides at Paulton’s park. Colchester took 

themselves out of their comfort zones, 

some going fast, some high and some 

even spinning. The wet weather didn’t 

stop us having the best day. ☺  

 

Youlbury 

Over our three visits to Youlbury, we have 

all had the opportunity to experience 

crate stacking, archery and even 

abseiling! We enjoyed a picnic lunch with 

our key stage and played outdoor 

games. 

 

Bandstand and French 

As always, Charles organised an amazing 

school event. Colchester performed 

‘Bonjour, Bonjour’ at the bandstand in 

Victoria Park. The inspiration came from 

Colchester’s French lessons delivered by 

Will. Wil has taught Colchester Class a 

variety of French phrases such as 

greetings, feelings and colours.  

It has been a jam- packed and fantastic 

year. Thank you all so much for your 

support. Have a lovely summer holiday. ☺  

 
Dates & Points to remember:  

 

Pupils return to school Thursday 5th September. 
 


